Eilidh Canning

From: Richard Donaldson

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 3:36 PM
To: Eilidh Canning

Subject: Fwd: District Community Grant
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good day Eilidh.
Add this one to my grants, $500.
Richard

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Gail Kaiser <gail@nakile.ns.ca>
Date: April 29, 2019 at 2:54:53 PM ADT
To: <rdonaldson@munargyle.com>
Subject: District Community Grant

Hello Richard,
Nakile Home for Special Care would like to be considered once again for a district community grant. As

a non-profit facility we are challenged with budget cuts and welcome additional sources of funding to
allow for the purchase of new furnishings, equipment and renovations. We are currently raising funds
to renovate one of our older dining rooms with new furniture, cabinets, flooring and window
treatments. A district grant from Municipality of Argyle would help us to meet our fundraising goal for

this project.

Thank you for considering our request.
Best regards,

Gail

Gail Kaiser
Administrator
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